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With profound gratitude and unwavering respect, I stand before you today to express my
deep appreciation for the United States of America. This remarkable nation has been my
sanctuary, my source of opportunity, and the embodiment of freedom. From the moment I
arrived, I have been embraced by its ideals and the generosity of its people.

I hereby make a solemn vow to always stand for the American flag and to honor our
national anthem, whether I am within its borders or afar. This pledge is not merely
symbolic; it is a testament to my recognition of the sacrifices made by those who have
defended these principles and my commitment to uphold them.

I firmly reject any assertions that this country was built on falsehoods or that it does
not merit our reverence. While it is undeniable that America has confronted significant
challenges, including the institution of slavery and the fight for civil rights, it is
equally important to acknowledge that this nation has demonstrated extraordinary
resilience and a dedication to progress. The Civil War, though a painful chapter, marked
a critical juncture where the United States confronted its internal contradictions and
took decisive steps towards the emancipation of the oppressed, ultimately leading to the
abolition of slavery—a testament to its capacity for self-correction and moral growth.

As an immigrant, I am profoundly inspired by the legacy of Ellis Island and the Statue
of Liberty, icons that symbolize hope and welcome to millions who sought refuge and a
better life. The inscription on the Statue of Liberty, "Give me your tired, your poor,
your huddled masses yearning to breathe free," echoes my own journey and that of
countless others who have found solace and opportunity within these shores.

It is with a heavy heart that I observe some, particularly those who share my
background, who fail to recognize the greatness of this country. However, I remain
hopeful that through education, dialogue, and shared experiences, we can all come to
appreciate the immense value and potential that America offers. This nation is not
without its flaws, but it is defined by its ability to strive for a more perfect union.

In conclusion, I am prepared to stand up for this nation, even if I must do so alone.
Just as America has stood by me in times of need, I am committed to standing by her, now
and forever. This is not just my pledge; it is my honor and my duty.


